From: Agendadesk
To: Hill, Shannon

Cc: <u>Tu, John; Keyon, David; Downtown West Project; Han, James; Severino, Lori</u>

Subject: Re: Support letter - Downtown West (5/25 CC Hearing)

Date: Thursday, May 6, 2021 10:05:17 AM

Thank you!

Agenda Desk

City of San José | Office of the City Clerk 200 East Santa Clara St. – Tower 14th Fl. San José, CA 95113-1905 Phone 408.535.1275 | Fax 408.292.6207

Live updates of City Council Meetings can be found on Facebook and Twitter.

From: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 9:21 AM

agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov

To: Agendadesk < Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>; Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>; Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: FW: Support letter - Downtown West (5/25 CC Hearing)

Hello,

Elizabeth Canales-Mora requested that I send correspondence for the 5/25 City Council hearing to this address.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Shannon Hill Planner, Environmental Review Planning, Building & Code Enforcement City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

----Original Message-----From: Hill, Shannon

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 9:59 AM

To: Canales-Mora, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Canales-Mora@sanjoseca.gov> Cc: Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>; Keyon, David

<david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John

<john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: FW: Support letter - Downtown West (5/25 CC Hearing)

Hi Elizabeth,

The email below was not delivered to my main inbox for some reason, but I believe it was provided to the Planning Commission by other City staff. Please include this letter of support from PACSJ in the package to be sent to City Council before the hearing on 5/25.

Thanks!

Shannon Hill Planner, Environmental Review Planning, Building & Code Enforcement

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

----Original Message----

From: Ben Leech <ben@preservation.org>
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:35 AM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; Chima, Vicrim

<Vicrim.Chima@sanjoseca.gov>; Manford, Robert <Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov>; Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>; benavidez@google.com; bhaveshp@google.com;

javiergonzalez@google.com

Subject: Support letter - Downtown West

[External Email]

PAC*SJ is pleased to submit the following comments and letter of support for the Downtown West/Google Mixed Use Project under consideration by the Planning Commission on April 28th. Thank you,

Ben Leech
Executive Director
Preservation Action Council of San Jose

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.